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From: Financial Management Center 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 9:08:45 AM
Subject: URGENT: PIH Notice 2021-23 Adjustment Funding Applications Due Today
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None

Dear Executive Director
 
This is a friendly reminder that funding adjustment applications for public housing agencies administering
Mainstream Vouchers and HCV Program facing housing assistant payments’ per unit cost increases in calendar
year 2021, per guidance provided on PIH Notice 2021-23, are due by close of business today, August 10, 2021.
 
 
Applications must be submitted electronically to the FMD mailbox, 2021ARPApplications@hud.gov.
 
Should you have any concerns about this message, do not hesitate to contact your assigned FMC Financial
Analyst, or the FMD at 2021ARPApplications@hud.gov.
 
Sincerely,
Miguel A. Fontanez
Director
Housing Voucher Financial
Management Division
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